
  

 

  
 

 

Councillors Sam Forsyth & Lauren Rainbow  
invite you to  

Quinton Ward Forum Meeting 
         7.00pm – 8.30pm 

Tuesday 15th November 2022 
at 

       Our Lady of Fatima Catholic Church, Quinton 
Higgins Lane 

B32 1LL 
 
The Ward Action Plan Priorities for 2022 – 2026 will 

be the main Agenda item 
 

  Your help is needed to review/identify and agree  
the key concerns and priorities  

and  
to help develop/ shape the Ward Action Plan for 

Quinton Ward  
 

 
 
 

Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, email: 
beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 
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